
FICCI Comments on IIP data for September 2014
 
New Delhi, 12 November, 2014: “It is heartening to see the positive growth of manufacturing in
September which seems to be broad based too. We are hopeful that manufacturing growth will pick
up in the coming months as a result of steps taken by the Government recently and also due to
improved business sentiments”said Dr Jyotsna Suri, President-elect, FICCI.
 
“Fall in consumer goods growth is disturbing and we urge Government to take steps to arrest this
fall. Faster implementation of large projects and improvement in business regulatory environment
are required to have a sustainable growth in industry in the long run”, noted Dr Jyotsna Suri.
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